
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We have had an absolutely BOOK-tastic week here in school, 
which started last Monday with a wonderfully atmospheric 
production of the Jungle Book, and ended today with costumes, 
characters, book swaps and story-tellers, all with one purpose in 
mind: to remind us to READ FOR PLEASURE every single day. 
A huge thank you to Mrs. Palfreyman for organising all of the 
events this week. It really has been a wonderful celebration of 
reading. 

It was so lovely to see the wide array of costumes on show today, 
from astronauts to princesses, pirates and every kind of animal 
you can imagine! Thankyou so much for being so supportive and 
for getting behind the day. 

 

We look forward to next week and our Caldecott Year 4 parents 
meeting on Tuesday afternoon, and the School Councils’ book 
breakfast on Wednesday morning. I am looking forward to 
meeting lots of you at those two events 

 

Until then, have a lovely weekend and we will see you next 
week! Warmest regards 

 

Mel Nugent 

  03 March 2023 

Each week we will be announcing the Dojo 

winning team who have earned most points 

over a week   

The team that have earned the most 

points in the week ending  3 March is the YELLOW 

Team 

TT Rockstars  

Year 3 -  Faiq and Clarabelle 

Year 4 -  Rahma 

Year 5 -  Evelyn and Adrian 

Year 6 -  Ifra and David A 

Golden Book 

We are very proud of all our 

children. A special well done 

to the following Golden Book 

winners this week! 

  Golden Book Winners  

N Micah  

R Andrew  

1 Toby  

2 Romeu  

3 Love Poorvi 

4 Angel  

5 Jack G Izaak 

6 Ella Harry G 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Tuesday 7 March 2023 

Caldecotte Information Evening 

at 5pm 

 

Wednesday 8 March 2023 

Book Breakfast 

 

Wednesday 15 March 2023 
SEN Coffee and Chat 8.50  -  

9.30 

Attendance Bears 

KS1—  Conker 94% 

KS2—  Wheat 96% 

Well done!! 

Miss Nugents’ Golden Book 

Maja M 

Communication: 

Please note, from now on we will only be sending correspondence via email. Please ensure 

you that you activate your MyChildAtSchool account to receive messages and newsletters.  

Parents Evening is now available to book on MyChildAtSchool. 



 

 

 

 

You are all warmly  

invited to our next 

Coffee and Chat 
For parents, grandparents and carers interested in find-
ing out more about our school provision for children with 

additional needs 

                                           on 

 Wednesday morning 

                   15th March 

          Drop in from 8.50am – 9.30am 
 

We will be sharing about our school SEN processes 

IPMs SEN Support plans and EHC plans. 

 

Hope to see you there! 

Mandy and Alison 

To book a place please contact the school office.  

school@cts.odbst.org 01908 867356 

It is not essential to book but helpful for us to have an idea of numbers. 



 

 


